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WATERFRONT USER SAFETY GUIDELINES  
 

RECREATIONAL BOATERS USING REDWOOD CITY NAVIGATION 
CHANNEL 

1. Keep to the outer perimeter of the Channel, avoid the center of 
the Channel. 

2. Yield and give right of way to ferries and vessels. 
3. Maintain high visibility with bright colored apparel and lights at 

nighttime. 
4. Federal regulations require boaters to maintain a distance of at 

least 150 feet when ships are berthed at the Port wharves 1 -5 
 

FERRIES USING REDWOOD CITY NAVIGATION CHANNEL 

1. Keep to the center of the Channel, avoid the outer perimeter of 
the Channel. 

2. Upon encountering recreational boaters, provide additional 
distance when slowing down and resuming speed. 

3. If multiple recreational boating groups are ahead, maintain 
slower speed to the dock entering the Port area or until clear of 
all groups when leaving the Port area. 

4. Federal regulations require boaters to maintain a distance of at 
least 150 feet when ships are berthed at the Port wharves 1 -5 

For questions and comments, email the Port at info@redwoodcityport.com 

 

mailto:info@redwoodcityport.com
https://www.facebook.com/redwoodcityport/
https://twitter.com/redwoodcityport

